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Dear Committee Members,  

 

I live in Multnomah County and I think that anyone should be legally able to run for 

Soil & Water Conservation District Director. The current restrictions are particularly 

challenging for those districts with urban areas and larger populations. I appreciate 

the good work that legislators have done to modify this bill. The result is a thoughtful 

compromise and long overdue.  

 

Thank you for your consideration!  


